
Dear Parents/Carers

Children’s author Fay Evans will be paying a ‘real life’ visit to our school on Wednesday 15 
September 2021, to meet the children and share her stories. 

Fay’s author visits include lots of audience participation, props and cuddly characters, as well as 
actions and rhymes for the children to learn and join in with, to help bring her books to life.

Fay will be running interactive storytelling sessions and answering questions from our young 
readers and budding writers. The children will take part in follow up classroom activities with their 
teachers.

Fay is the author of two best-selling picture books - Fred The Fire-Sneezing Dragon and Bob’s 
Beard. Both are illustrated rhyming stories for young readers to enjoy.

In Fred The Fire-Sneezing Dragon there are simple actions to learn, so that everyone can have fun 
as they ‘sneeze-along’ with Fred. Ah-choo!

Bob’s Beard tells the tale of a lonely giant who longs to make friends, but every animal in the wood 
runs away in fear of his great size. When Bob begins to grow a big bushy beard, things start to 
change for the better…

If you would like to order a signed copy/copies of  either book for your child to receive on the day of 
the Author Visit, please complete the order form below or send payment in an envelope clearly 
marked with your order details.

Website: www.fayevansauthor.co.uk Facebook/Twitter/Instagram: @FayEvansAuthor

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Pupil:            _________________________________

Year/Class: _________________________________

Number of signed copies of Bob’s Beard @ £8 each: _______

Number of signed copies of Fred The Fire-Sneezing Dragon @ £8 each: ____

Total enclosed (cash only):  £ ______________________

Please return your order and cash payment to school by the following date: 
Tuesday 14 September 2021


